
                                                                                                                     
 

Hill View Primary Academy 
 

Year 4 Residential and MTC assessment 2026  10th September 2025   

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We would like to invite you to a Year 4 Information Session on 

Wednesday 24th September at 3.40pm in South Hall. Please 

enter via the side gate of the school. 

 

During the session, we will be sharing key details about the 

upcoming Hooke Court residential trip as well as important 

information about the Year 4 Multiplication Tables Check 

(MTC) assessment. 

 

We hope you are able to join us, as this will be a valuable 

opportunity to ask any questions and ensure you are well 

informed about both the trip and the assessment. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Vahidi 

Year 4 lead 
 

 
 


